
IMPORTANT SAFETY WARNING

PRODUCT RECALL:

Baby gym

Søstrene Grene is hereby recalling: Baby gym.
The product has been sold between 1 January 2020 and 11 June 2020.

Unfortunately, we see a risk that one of the legs of the baby gym may be loosened 
during use which may cause a risk of the baby gym to fall over the child. 

 Søstrene Grene recalls all sold copies of the baby gym to avoid accidents.

Anyone who has bought the baby gym can therefore have the full price  
refunded by returning the product to a Søstrene Grene store  

before 30 September 2020. There is no need to bring a receipt.

Søstrene Grene is extremely sorry for the inconvenience and  
works actively in every possible way to ensure that you can 

 have confidence in Søstrene Grene products.

If you have any queries regarding this recall, please contact:
contact@sostrenegrene.com


